Office of Chief of Police



Chief of Police Arthel L. Howell

Legistar ID # 13-8926 May 2, 2013

Mayor John Dickert and Common Council Racine, Wisconsin

Your Honor and Aldermen:

I respectfully request to appear before the appropriate committee to discuss our request to apply for and accept the 2013 Bureau of Justice Assistance (BJA) Edward Byrne Justice Assistance Grant (JAG).

The grant will be split with Racine County Sheriff's Department. I further request to renew the Memorandum of Understanding with Racine County. Our portion of the award is unknown at this time as BJA has not released the grant allocation amounts. BJA is planning to release the allocations around May 23. There is no city match required.

Sincerely,

Arthel L. Howell Chief of Police

ALH/ssl

cc: D/C Schulz Debbi Embry Kathy Kasper

